!! Important Announcement !!

Renewal of Membership for the Working Group

By August of this year, the Working Group will have been going for 3 years. It is, therefore,
now time to begin formulating the membership for the next 3 years (i.e. 1994-1997). Moves
are currently underway to arrange for a new Organising Committee of the WG to be in place
from August 1994 (essentially to take over from the existing Organising Committee at the time
of the Genetal Assembly meeting of the JAU at the Hague — see Editor’s note on the previous
page). Accordingly, it is also appropriate that we at the present time update our records as to
the list of active members of the WG for the coming 3 year period.

In the next few weeks, your editor will be circulating to all persons on the present mailing
list a questionnaire to be filled in. This should be retumed to the editor so that our records can
be updated. The questionnaire will ask whether you wish to continue to be a member of the
WG or not. We also need to have up-to-date and correct mailing addresses.

Please note that to continue to be a member of the WG and hence to continue to
receive correspondence concerning WG activities, then you must return the questionnaire
to the editor duly filled in. If you do not return the questionnaire, then it cannot be
guaranteed that your name will continue to be included on the list of members, and hence it
also cannot be guaranteed that you will receive future issues of the Newsletter, mor
announcements of future scientific meetings.




